
Dear Sir/Madam,

I don't want to miss on the opportunity to oppose with the strongest to your vision for the 
future of Enfield Town. To redevelop the shopping centre to build a tower of flats it's one 
of the worse ideas this council have had.

It's bad enough the towers you are agreeing to build on Enfield Town Overground Station 
land at the time when high rises are being questioned all throughout the country after the 
Grenfell disaster, which is leaving owners with a hugh bill to fit, not to mention the 
perpetuation of a capitalist model of leashes, where real estate landlord companies benefit 
from constructing a building for centuries at the expense of residents.

Another idea with lack of proper thought is that of delevoping more tower blocks around 
the A10, at the current B&Q and Gala bingo sites, sites that are disconnected from the 
community and only surrounded by retail parks.

A different approach is necessary, with lower developments, better integrated in the 
community, reutilising and modernising council resources so our green is kept as the 
required resource to be passed on to future generations and where the figure of the 
freeholder does not exist.

3480


